
Ethiopian Oromo Activists Congratulate
President-Elect Biden and Vice President-Elect
Harris on Election Victory

President-Elect Biden and Vice President-Elect Harris

Oromo activists look forward to working

with the Biden-Harris Administration as

they seek peace and free and fair

representative democracy in Ethiopia.

FALLS CHURCH, VIRGINIA , UNITED

STATES, November 8, 2020

/EINPresswire.com/ -- The Oromo

Legacy Leadership and Advocacy

Association (OLLAA) congratulates

President-elect Joe Biden and Vice-

president-elect Harris on their historic

election victory. One of the many great

things about the United States is the

American people's ability to freely elect

their leaders. We at OLLAA look forward to working closely with the Biden-Harris Administration

to ensure that the Ethiopian Oromo people and all peace-loving people of Ethiopia have the

same voting and human rights cherished by all Americans.
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Karl Von Batten

Von Batten-Montague-York

karl.vonbatten@montagueyork.com

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/530239482
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